
 

SMILE - It’s Almost Spring 

Picture Time! 

 
Monday, March 5, 2018 

For Spring Picture Day students do not need 
to be in uniform, but wear your “Sunday 
best” attire. 
 
These photos will be shot on a Green Screen, 
which will give you several background 
options to choose from. You will have the 
opportunity to view and purchase your 
individual photos at a later date. 

  


